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June 7, 2016

The Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee has met three times — June 15, 2015, January 11, 2016, and
April 18, 2016. The committee has three principal duties:

e To inform the public regarding expenditures of the bond proceeds

e To review expenditures

e To annually report, both written and verbally, to the School Board, what the committee has
done regarding their responsibilities

At the three meetings mentioned above, the committee has reviewed and/or updated the bylaws,
discussed the committee’s purpose and charge, studied the financing plan and program matrix,
reviewed the projects and their progress, and examined the expenditures made to date.

At the April 18, 2016 meeting, the auditor presented a report showing there were no findings.

Therefore, the committee is confident that it can state the District is in compliance with the
requirements of Article XIIIA, Section 1(b)(3) of the California Constitution.

Submitted on this day, June 7, 2016 by:
Elizabeth Swift, Ed.D.
Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee Chairperson



